Mayor Michael 8. Coleman Greg J. Davies, Director

MEMORANDUM

TO: Greg J. Davies

Director of Public Utilities
FROM:  Greg Moore 2 /‘é 7 / 12
Division of Power and Water

DATE:  March 27,2012

RE: BID RECOMMENDATION - UTILITY CUT RESTORATIONS 2012 PROJECT
SA004293

The Department of Public Utilities opened formal bids on March 21, 2012 for the purchase of
Utility Cut Restorations for the City of Columbus, Department of Public Utilities. One (1) bid
was received.

The Division of Power and Water is recommending that the bid be awarded to the sole bidder
Decker Construction Company, 3040 McKinley Ave., Columbus, OH 43204. Decker
Construction Company is the lowest, responsible, responsive bidder.

If additional information is needed please contact Greg Moore at 614-645-3726.
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